
 

Please refer any enquiries to the Midland Region HealthPathways Team: 

Email – healthpathways@healthshare.co.nz 

 

 
The new mobile friendly HealthPathways 

 

Keeping you informed 

Full launch – 19 November 2020: This is when the mobile-friendly site becomes the default user experience, 

and all users are directed there.  

We are moving to the mobile-friendly version of HealthPathways, to ensure you can continue to access 

valuable pathway information no matter what device you are using. 

The new version incorporates all the same clinical guidance in a local context, but does so with a clean, 

contemporary design and added features to make accessing HealthPathways easier and better suited to your 

varying contexts. The responsive design means the content shifts and adjusts depending on the device being 

used (desktop computer, laptop, tablet, or mobile device). 

Will anything change? 

When you start using the mobile-friendly site, very little will change in your day-to-day workflow. Clinical 

content on the new site is exactly the same as on the existing site (classic HealthPathways). 

If you need to login again, please use the generic username and password: 

Username: midlanduser  Password: midlandpassword 

What if someone is using an older browser or device? Can they still access HealthPathways? 

The classic and mobile-friendly sites will operate in parallel. Older browsers and non-compatible devices will 

automatically be redirected to the classic site to ensure all general practice users can continue to access your 

HealthPathways site. 

New logo 

You will see a new logo on the mobile-friendly and classic versions of Midland Region HealthPathways sites, 

as shown below.  This is generic to all HealthPathways communities: 

 

 

 

 

 

Try some of the latest Midland Region 

pathways: 

• Carpal Tunnel 

• Colorectal Symptoms 

• Atrial Fibrillation’ 

• Renal Colic 

• COVID-19 Assessment & Management 

in ARCs for GPs 
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